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AlU House, 16, Comrade Indrajit Gupta Marg (Kotla Marg),
New Delhi-110 002

AIU/MEET/ZM/West/2021
December 03, 2021

Dear Vice Chancellor/Director,
Healthy Greeting from AIU!

Kindly refer to the AIU letter of even number dated October 04, 2021 informing you about the
AIU West Zone Vice Chancellors’ Meet—2021-22, scheduled to be held at Dr. Vishwanath Karad
MIT World Peace University, Pune, Maharashtra during December 07-08, 2021 in Blended
Mode.

The preparations' for the Conference are almost complete and we have received a huge response
from the participants. However, in view of the alarming situation arising due to Omicron, the
new variant of COVID-19 and in the interest of the safety of the academic community, we have
to make a difficult decision to shift the conference to a complete Virtual Mode.

We know that it would be inconvenient for some of the participants who have already booked
the tickets but we have to make this unavoidable decision keeping in view the health and safety
of our Vice Chancellors.

The Programme Sheet containing the detailed programme along with the link for the
meeting will be shared with you at the earliest.

I deeply appreciate your engagement and time.
With warm regards,
Yours sincerely,

(Pankaj Mittal)

All Vice Chancellors/Directors of
AIU Member Universities/Institutions (West Zone)




